
BMC Annual Meeting 

 
    The BMC Board is very concerned about trying to have a large group of people 
in a small room for our annual meeting in November.  We are proposing replacing 
the annual meeting with a board meeting only, to be done on Zoom.  
    Sometime in early to mid-October we will send a mass email out asking for 
proposed rides, requests for any volunteers for the board, and any new items 
members want to add to the agenda.  Any requested club changes along with 
election of officers will be sent to all members for a vote.  When the board 
receives event ideas, we will organize them, contacting members if there is a 
conflict with the date then publish the final list. 


